
 

NURSING  

HOME  

RESIDENTS: 

Jean Smith 

Vonnie Ashway 

Beulah Myers 

Dot Yeakle 

RETIREMENT  

HOME RESIDENTS: 

Dorothy Kuhn 

George West 

Albert & Theresa Keyser 

Louise Rotz 

Ben Newcomer 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

Our Nation 

Arlene Pentz 

(Passing of   

Brother) 

Becky Bricker 

Dennis Newsome 

(Pastor’s brother) 

Catherine Pentz 

Sue Spessard 

(recovering from 

surgery) 
 

 

 

Bob Bowders  
 

Denton Ashway 

David & Rosemarie 
Ditrolio (Paraguay) 

Philip Drummond 

(recovering from 

surgery) 

Alyce Ann Pentz  

Ray Hummer 

Carroll Hartle 

(Elva Pentz’s 
brother) 

Carrie Barber 

Marian Kipp 

SHUT INS: 

Donna Wagaman       Mae Duffey 

Mary Florence           Dean Blubaugh 

 

 



 S e p t e m b e r  6 ,  2 0 2 0  

 W E L C O M E  

We count it a privilege to have each one in       

attendance today. May you experience God’s 

presence as you worship with us! We ask our 

first-time guests to fill out the CONNECT  card  

attached to this bulletin and drop it in the         

offering box at the back of the church.   

Adult Class Restarting! 

The Adult Sunday School Class taught 

by Bill Jones will restart next week, 

September 13th! 

This class meets at 9:00 a.m. in the 

“Stuart Center.”  No coffee or donuts 

will be served at the present time.  The 

quarterlies are available in the church 

foyer for pickup today. 

 

Worldview Magazine 

The current issue of the Assemblies of God 

missions magazine is now available in the 

church foyer.  There are riveting stories of 

how the Gospel of Jesus Christ is still being 

shared around the world in spite of COVID-19.  

Pick up your copy today and remember that 

today is also “Faith Promise” giving day!

There are a few chairs in the sanctuary with 
“Reserved” sashes on them. They are for           

first-time guests and persons with special 
needs. Thanks for cooperating with us in    

observing these reserved seats! 

 

 

 

 

September 6th - Britt Miller 

September 11th - Elwood Tracey 

September 12th - Rylee Fulford 

 
 

It’s A Boy! 

Congratulations to Andy & Rebecca Lyon on the 

birth of their son, Samuel James, on                 

September 1st! He weighed in at 9 lbs. 5 oz. and 

measured 22 inches long.  Mother and son are 

home and doing well and he is being spoiled by 

his three sisters ! 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 

Due to the Covid-19 restrictions, our services at 
this time are: 

Sunday Worship 10:00 a.m. 

Wednesday Prayer & Share 6:30 p.m. 

All other programs and services are postponed 
until further notice. 

If you have a prayer need that you would like to 

share in the weekly bulletin, please fill out the       

attached form and return with the offering              

collection. 

 


